
DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE 
HEADQUARTERS UNITED STATES AIR FORCE 

WASHINGTON, DC 
 

12 July 2022 
  

MEMORANDUM FOR  ALMAJCOM-DRU-FLDCOM/A1/S1 

FROM: HQ USAF/A1 
1040 Air Force Pentagon 
Washington DC 20330-1040 

 
SUBJECT:  Name change from Airman & Family Readiness Center (A&FRC) to Military & 

Family Readiness Center (M&FRC) 
 
 With the establishment of the United States Space Force, the name “Airman & 
Family Readiness Center” is not fully inclusive of both the United States Air Force and 
Space Force supported populations nor does it represent the diverse military communities 
within joint environments.  
  

To improve inclusivity and alignment in current operating environments of 
Department of the Air Force (DAF) delivered family readiness services, former A&FRCs are 
hereby renamed to M&FRCs. AF/A1S will provide funds to update the signage, building 
markings, and marketing materials through routine M&FRC funds distribution processes.   
 

A strategic communication plan and revisions to applicable directive issuances will 
follow to ensure the DAF community is aware of the name change.  This memorandum does 
not constitute authority to rename specific facilities as memorialization efforts, pursuant to 
DAFMAN 36-2806, Awards and Memorialization Program, Chapter 4. 
 

The AF/A1S POC is Ms. Kari Merski, kari.merski@us.af.mil and the AFPC/DPFF 
POC is Ms. Vonda Ware, vonda.ware@us.af.mil.   
 
 
 
 

   CAROLINE M. MILLER 
   Lieutenant General, USAF 
   DCS, Manpower, Personnel and Services 
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